
 

 

Dear Nik, 

 
Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Affordable Housing Programme 

 

In March, I committed to enabling investment that will deliver affordable housing schemes, by 31 
March 2022, in Cambridgeshire and Peterborough.  I would like to thank you and your team for the 
work to identify schemes that meet the criteria I set out. 

I am pleased to confirm that I am approving capital funding of £18,704,717 for 18 schemes to 
secure delivery of 1188 affordable homes in Cambridgeshire & Peterborough.  My officials will be 
in touch to confirm next steps. 

I trust you will agree that this marks a positive step towards our shared ambition to deliver 
affordable housing to the residents of Cambridgeshire and Peterborough.  

 

Yours ever, 

 

 

 

 

LUKE HALL MP 

 
 
Mayor Dr. Nik Johnson 
Cambridgeshire and Peterborough Combined Authority  
72 Market Street 
Ely 
Cambridgeshire 
CB7 4LS 

 
CC: Members of the 
Cambridgeshire and Peterborough 
Combined Authority Board 
 
 

Luke Hall MP 
Minister for Regional Growth and Local Government 
Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local 
Government 
Fry Building  
2 Marsham Street  
London  
SW1P 4DF 
 
Tel: 0303 444 3440 
Email: Luke.Hall@communities.gov.uk 
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